
First place: Memphis Jr/Sr High School

Second place: Chippewa Valley High School

Third place: Anchor Bay High School

Fourth place: Hillman High School

S4SD SPRING

CAMPAIGNS END

Look What We Did

Students get the most out of a
campaign when they are physically
able to participate. Many
participating high schools hosted a
driving simulator event, allowing
students to virtually experience
distracted and impaired driving.

SIMULATOR HANDS-ON EVENTS

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

An S4SD campaign requirement is
to involve the local community.
Any community involvement, big
or small, makes an everlasting
impact. Many schools visited local
elementary and middle schools,
hosted community events, and
posted yard signs throughout the
community to raise awareness. 

Current advisors have been sent a
survey to evaluate the program.

S4SD is seeking promotional and
community events to attend!
Send any information to
strive4asaferdrive@gmail.com

Top 4 high schools

Strive for a Safer Drive accepted 41
Michigan high schools to campaign
for various traffic safety topics. On
April 1st all campaigns concluded,
and final presentations were due the
following week. This year, four
schools have been selected for
plaque recognition. 

What’s New

2024

SAFE DRIVING PLEDGES

A pledge builds camaraderie and
gives individuals a sense of
accountability. Over 10,000
students pledged during S4SD
campaigns to be responsible
drivers and passengers. 
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Reminders
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an inside look..an inside look..
PRESENTATIONS DRIVING

SIMULATOR

PLEDGING TO BE A RESPONSIBLE
PASSENGER AND DRIVER

Community
Engagement


